
January 20 th, 192L•

E. T. Scammell, Esq 
2 Hampton Court,
21 Avenue Road, 
Toronto, Ont.

• *

Dear Hr* Scammell
Thank you very much for the 

quarterly return from the Ontario Branch and for 
the other information contained in your letter.

I had read with interest the 
"Province" article and had written to our people 
out there congratulating: them upon it.

Regarding the possibility of 
ray visiting Toronto I have promised to go on the 
19th of March.
and Victoria College on that day.

I am speaking to the Empire Club

I am returning herewith Hr.
Che sham* s letter.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,


